
 

 

Tithe Collection:  For the month of January, the collection plates 
will be placed at each door of the sanctuary. The collection will 
be brought to the altar during the traditional collection time. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please speak with an elder.  
 

Evangelism Meeting:  The board of Evangelism will meet this 
Thursday (Jan. 9th) afternoon at 2:00 pm.  If you are a board 
member and unable to attend Thursday’s meeting, speak with 
Pastor Bagnall. 
 

Greeters:  We are looking for individuals who are willing to greet 
everyone as they enter the sanctuary for worship. Your warm wel-
come will help create a friendly and inviting atmosphere for all 
who attend. If you're interested in serving in this important role, 
please sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway.  
 

Our services will not be cancelled for bad weather this winter, 
but if you unable to get to church, we livestream our 9:30 service  
on Good Shepherd’s facebook page.  The bulletin and scripture 
readings are posted on our website: goodshepherdcasscity.com. 
 

The Lutheran Hour:  Lutheran Hour speaker Rev. Dr. Michael 
Zeigler will speak on this week’s theme “In the Beginning Was 
Dialogue”.  Do you need more faith?  Then you need the Word.  
Faith comes from hearing the Word of Christ. (John 1:1)  Listen 
on WLEW 1340AM Sunday at 11:10 am, or listen through The Lu-
theran Hour website: lutheranhour.org. 
 

LWML Mites:  Remember to keep filling your Mite Boxes™ for 
LWML grants.  Can we help meet the goal of funding the mission 
work of sharing Jesus?  If you need a box, some are on the nar-
thex table. 
 

Women’s Bible Study:  Each month, a group of women gathers 
at Good Shepherd on one Saturday morning to dive deeper into 
Bible study. This month's study will take place this Saturday, 
January 11th, starting at 10:00 am. If you have any questions, 
please speak with Allison Schulz.  

 

 

Officers for 2025 
This morning we install into office all who are serving  

in various elected positions within the congregation 
Welcome to all of our officers for 2025 

 
    PRESIDENT:  Ron Pawloski     

      VICE PRESIDENT: Steve Ewald 
 SECRETARY:  Sue Pawloski 

   TREASURER:  Allison Schulz 
 

BOARD OF ELDERS  
 Jason Reinke Rich Witherspoon 
 Ken Martin Paul Kruse 
 Mike Melton Frank Horning 
 Russ Biefer Grant Schulz 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
  Michelle Hoppe Melissa Halabis 
 Sam Clements Tana Shrader 
 Anna Irwin 

 
BOARD OF EVANGELISM 

 Chris Weippert Jackie Guinther 
 Cindy Clements Joann Guinther 
 Cheryl Guinther 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 Franklin Horning  Paul Kruse 
 Pete Martin Scott Shrader 
 Bruce Hecht Jim Matthews 
 Amy Talaski Chris Irwin  

  
FINANCIAL SECRETARIES 

 Gin Lounsbury Shannon Horning 
 

  Thanks to the following individuals who have completed their 
term of service. - 

 

 Jerry Guinther, Beth McCallum, Stacy McCallum, 
 Roger Gnagey, Fred Matthews, Sara Kramer,  
 Judy Hahn 


